
Sponsored by the Mansion Avenue GRADE School PTA

Digital Parenting: Safeguarding In a Cyber World

Wednesday, 11/2/2022 at 7pm

Please join the Audubon School District, Audubon Police Deparment and Camden County
Prosecutor's office for a Cyber-Awareness presentation focused on cyber-bulling, sexting, the
law and how to keep our kids safe. Please NOTE: This is NOT an event for students.

Audubon high school auditorium

350 Edgewood Ave, Audubon NJ

Street Parking IS available at Audubon High School


